
 

See www.recalls.govt.nz for 
other New Zealand consumer product recalls 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Some 250 ml Cans of Poly Paint Stripper 
Poly Paint Stripper 250ml cans with a batch number that starts with ‘9’ 

Potentially affected Cans sold at Bunnings Warehouse from January to July 2019 
 

Defect: The neck on the spout of the 'Can' may come apart from the 
body, resulting in the paint stripper leaking out. 

 

Hazard: If the paint stripper comes into contact with your skin or eyes, 
irritation may result. The first aid instructions provided on the 
container that instruct flushing with water for several minutes 
should be followed. 

 

What to do: Put on latex or rubber gloves and check the batch number (printed on 
the lid of the product) of any of your 250ml cans.  
 

If the batch number starts with 9, while still wearing the gloves, tape the lid 
to the can with duct tape or other similar tape, place the can in a plastic bag 
and in a box or carton in an upright position and return it to the nearest 
Bunnings store in the upright position for a refund. 

 
Consumers can contact Poly Customer Service on 0800 735 539 or by email at 
support.poly@polyrotacota.com.au for more information. 
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